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The Plenary Meeting (presentation of the Reports on the work of the
Committees, reading of the Resolutions adopted, and Explanations of Votes) as
well as the GMNYC2024 Awards and Closing Ceremony, scheduled to be held on
Thursday, April 4th, will be free of cost and open to the general public.

In the given case that a person who is not registered in GMNYC2024 would like
to attend as an OBSERVER, they must request their registration at
clausura.gmnyc@globalmuners.org, no later than Friday, March 8th, 2024. 

The conference room assigned within the United Nations Headquarters will be
announced once we received the approval of the United Nations and its
availability is confirmed. In observance to the established practices, meetings of
the United Nations General Assembly and other intergovernmental bodies take
precedence over meetings and events of a different nature.  GlobalMUNers will
seek for an alternative venue should the United Nations General Assembly or
other intergovernmental bodies decide to meet at a conference room previously
designated for GMNYC2024.  
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